

18th September 2025

Dear Families,

Careers Week, Week beginning 19th January 2026

As part of our Relationships and Health Education lessons this year, and building on the success of previous years, we are organising a careers week to enable the children to broaden their horizons and learn about a wide variety of careers. During the week, we would love to include a range of professionals from the wider community to help inspire the children.

If you would like to share your passion for your job, are confident speaking to groups of 60 - 120 children and are free on any of the afternoons during the week beginning 19^{th} January 2026, we would love for you to join us and give the children an insight into your profession.

Please complete the form at https://forms.office.com/e/NTiTmSgh8d to express your interest. Please ensure you include your job title and which afternoons you would be available during that week.

Whilst we would love to have all who are interested in joining us, we only have limited time slots and therefore will only be able to do this on a first come first served basis.

We will be contacting those interested with more information closer to the time.

Many thanks,

Mrs Reeves



Warberry C of E Academy
Cedars Road, Torquay
Devon, TQ1 1SB
T: 01803 292642 E: warberry@lapsw.org
W: warberry-lap.co.uk



